














March 2019 Proud Member Agency

            Helping Hands of Roseville 
                N E W S L E T T E REst. 2012

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com

OSF Mission Integration Team Donates to Local Pantries. 

Throughout the month of January a food and supply drive was 
held by the Mission Integration Team of OSF Health Care for the 
benefit of the local food pantries Jamieson Community Center, 
First Christian Church, and Helping Hands of Roseville.  A 
selection of shelf-stable proteins, fruits, and vegetables were 
collected as well as a variety of paper and personal products.


Additionally, the Mission Partner Activity Committee hosted a 
Jeans Day for a Cause, raising $96.00 which was split among the 
three pantries.  


Helping Hands wishes to thank these OSF groups and those that 
supported their projects.  The supplies will be much appreciated 
by the families who will be visiting in the coming weeks.  

Volunteer 
Appreciation  

Dinner 

Save the Date of 
March 26,  2019 

At 5:30p.m. 

This  annual  event  is  the  
Board’s  opportuni ty  to  

show thei r  grat i tude for  
the  volunteers ’ assistance 
in  serv ing the community  

of  Warren County.

Numbers for February 2019 
145 Family Visits 

544 Individuals, including 222 children

2018-2019 Officers:  Cheryl Britt, President, Grace McCrery, Vice President, Deb Johnston, Secretary, Amy Corman, Treasure 

Welcome  NEW  VOLUNTEERS! 
       
    •  Connie Corbin     •  Mark Huston 
    •   Hope Notz           •  Peggy Shimmin 

Your willingness to be a Helping Hand  
is much appreciated.

A Birthday Party Benefits 
Helping Hands 

Friends Hannah Neubauer, Ryker 
Trego, and Jesus Arteaga  celebrated 
their birthdays together with a party.  

They asked guests to bring along a food 
donation for  Helping Hands. 

Such thoughtfulness is inspiring! 

The Pantry thanks these three wonderful 
young people for sharing with their 

community in this special way.

The Happy Hustlers  Gather in the Goods! 

Once again this 4H Club went to work on 
behalf of the shelves of Helping Hands and 

brought in all sorts of shelf-stable foods and 
paper products.    

A heart-felt thanks goes out to this caring 
group of young people and their leaders. 
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